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Dear Partners in Education: 

 

The level of economic development of an area is directly related to the quality of education available.  

To improve economic development of rural Missouri, an adequate number of well-trained, dedicated 

teachers must be available to instruct in rural school districts.  The efforts of MARE support this 

objective through the Rural Missouri Scholarship Fund which is designed to: 

 Attract quality teachers to rural school districts. 

 Improve the economic development of rural communities by upgrading the education system 

to provide a well-educated, skilled work force. 

 Attract intelligent, energetic individuals to furnish leadership skills in rural communities. 

On behalf of the schools that belong to MARE, we would like to extend to you an invitation to be a 

sponsor for the
 
10

th
 Annual MARE Scholarship Golf Tournament.  We are hosting this event on 

Monday, July 20, 2020, at the Osage National Golf Course in Lake Ozark, Missouri.  The day’s event will 

begin with registration at 10:30 a.m. with a shotgun start at 12:00 p.m.    

 

If you would like to support the scholarship fund for students in Missouri, please choose your level of 

support on the enclosed Sponsorship Information flier and make a check payable to the MARE 

Scholarship Fund and mail to: 

 

Mr. Kevin Sandlin 

MARE Executive Director 

710 North College Street, Suite C 

Warrensburg, Missouri  64093 

 

If you would like to participate in the golf tournament, please see the enclosed Registration Form for 

additional information.  If you will be entering a team, please send in your entry fee as soon as possible. 

 

We welcome and appreciate your support for this worthy cause and hope that you will be able to join 

us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin F. Sandlin 
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